William Wesley "Bill"
Shepard

Funeral services for William Wesley "Bill" Shepard, 62, were held Tuesday, February 24, 1998 at 2:00 p.m. at the United Church of Christ in Wheatland, Wyoming with Reverend Ken Saunders officiating and Chuck Brown as the culogist.

Mr. Shepard died Saturday, February 21, 1998 at the Platte County Memorial Hospital in Wheatland

following a fight against cancer.

He was born September 1, 1935 in Wheatland, Wyoming the son of LA. "Toad" and Pauline (Nagel) Shepard. He was reared and educated in Wheatland and spent his lifetime farming.

He is survived by his mother, Pauline N. Shepard; his wife Mary Louise (Geringer) Shepard; his son Marty and wife Becky; his Daughters, Debbie Tyson and husband Dan, and Pam McIntosh and husband Alan; five very special grandchildren, Travis, Kyle, and Brice McIntosh, and Tara and Landon Tyson; his brother, Robert F. "Bob" Shepard; a niece Beth Hendon; and two nephews, Bunker and Brooks Shepard.

He was preceded in death by his father, Toad Shepard, on November 25, 1984.

Serving as pallbearers will be Tom Preuit, Tracy Preuit, Brooks Shepard, Bunker Shepard, Larry Johnston, Alden Prosser, Jack Ray, and Gene Bachmeier.

A memorial to the Bill Shepard 4-H and FFA Memorial Fund in care of Mary Louise Shepard, 79 Drake Road, Wheatland, Wyoming 82201 would be appreciated by the family.

The Platte Funeral Chapel of Wheatland is in charge of the arrangements.

